

Good Shepherd Catholic Primary & Nursery School Dunley Drive, New Addington CR0 0RG

> Tel: 01689 841771 Fax: 01689 843341

Email: office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk www.goodshepherdprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Fernandes Deputy Headteacher: Miss Milmoe Assistant Headteacher: Ms Townsley

22nd September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: NURSERY & RECEPTION PARENT CONTACT MEETINGS - 3rd OCTOBER 2017

Congratulations to all of you and particularly the children who have settled into life at Good Shepherd. The children are following routines and very engaged with their learning and we have high hopes for them for the future.

Mrs Bolton and Mrs Geal will be running a phonics workshop on Tuesday, 3rd October at 4.30 p.m. for all parents of nursery and reception children. You will have the opportunity to observe how phonics is taught and information on how you can support your child to develop their phonics and reading skills.

The meeting will be held in Reception at 4.30 p.m. but you are welcome to drop into Nursery and Reception for a chat with the team from 3.30 p.m. until 5. 30 p.m.

Please sign the slip below to indicate whether or not you will be attending.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Fernandes Headteacher

RE:	NURSERY & RECEPTION PARENT CONTACT MEETINGS – 3 rd OCTOBER 2017
NAM	ME OF CHILD:
NAM	ME OF PARENT:SIGNATURE
	I will be attending the above meeting
	I am unable to attend the above meeting







